Educating girls in the tradition of the Presentation Sisters since 1965.

The
Lantern

4th March, 2016
Term 1, Issue 3

Dear Members of the Nagle community,

Being part of the Nagle community brings me many joys. We have a rich tradition
built on the work of the Presentation Sisters who began the school over 50 years
ago. The Presentation Sisters are still active in their ministry and work for those
who are marginalised and in need. Their ministry includes providing
accommodation support, working in aged care, chaplaincy programmes,
counselling, education at many levels, family care and support, mental health
support, migrant/ refugee support, nursing, overseas missions, prison ministry,
retreat work and social work. Recently | attended a meeting with the
congregational leaders from around Australia. Sitting near me was a Presentation
Sister who introduced herself with the words, “ | used to be principal of Nagle
College.” She was Sister Margaret Cannane pbvm, Principal of Nagle College
1989-1993.

Sr Margaret spoke of Nagle College with great fondness and as the present
principal, | was honoured to meet her. Staff who worked with her and former
students speak of Sr Margaret with great affection and regard. | have heard
many stories of her interest in the students, her engagement in the learning and
her support of the school staff.

The Presentation Sisters are a central part of the Nagle story: dedicated and
faithful women who recognised the importance of education for girls. We often
speak about needing firm foundations for a stable building: Nagle College has
firm foundations laid by the nuns. We continue to honour and thank them for
their service.

Sister Margaret Cannane and Delma Horan

Diary Dates

Year 12 Exams
Mon Mar 14 - Wed Mar 23
Harmony Day
Mon Mar 21
Easter Liturgy
Thur Mar 24
Good Friday
Fri Mar 25
Easter Monday
Mon Mar 28
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Educating girls in the tradition of the Presentation Sisters since 1965.

Congratulations

We congratulate Mrs Lynn McKinnon ( Lillian McKinnon Yr 11) who has been elected to the position of President of
the CEDP Parent Representative Council. Mrs McKinnon has been a tireless contributor to the PRC over the years and
| know that she will be an excellent president. We send her our prayers and best wishes for this year.

God Bless
Delma Horan
Principal

From the Assistant Principal

Communication

If you are reading this copy of the Lantern you are aware of one of the many ways Nagle College engages with our
community but there are many more. Below is a list of ways that you can find out what is happening at Nagle.

Facebook
Twitter - Delma Horan@NaglePrincipal

Nagle History@NagleHistory
College website www.nagleblacktown.catholic.edu.au
College electronic signs - Orwell St and Reservoir Rd
Email - nagle@parra.catholic.edu.au

Knowing what is going on in learning, sport and extra curricular will allow you to fully appreciate what a wonderful
community that you are part of.

Please do not hesitate to contact the College if you are concerned about any aspect of your daughter’s well being.

Ambassadors

The girls are often reminded about the fact that they are ambassadors for the College. This begins the moment they
step outside the front door but does not stop when they return home. Social media is a 24/7 phenomenon and can
also impact on the good name of the College. The way the uniform is worn, personal grooming and behaviour; both in
the real and cyber world all need to be exemplary. The College has an excellent name in the wider community and it
is very important that this is maintained and built upon.

Mr Michael Hall
Assistant Principal
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